SUMMIT LAW GROUP®

a professional limited liability company

POLLY L. MCNEILL DID: (206) 676-7040

EMAIL: pollym@summitlaw.com

July 12, 2011

David W. Danner Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 South Evergreen Park Drive, SW P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: WUTC v. Waste Management of Washington, Inc. TG 101222 (Consolidated)

Dear Secretary Danner:

Today, the parties to the above-identified docket matters were served Initial Order 08 Granting Petition for Extension of Revenue Sharing Programs and Recycling Commodity Pricing Adjustments. Having conferred with Assistant Attorney General Fronda Woods, both Waste Management of Washington, Inc. and Commission Staff agree with the outcome of Order 08. It is therefore our request for Order 08 to become final immediately. Please accept this letter on behalf of Waste Management of Washington, Inc. and Commission Staff as a waiver of the right to petition for administrative review.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

SUMMIT LAW GROUP PLLC

olly L. McNeill

cc: Fronda Woods.